
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

––– 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 
 

Chris and Jen Yoder would like to thank the church for you 
prayers and support through messages and providing food for 

them and their extended family during the services of Jenn’s 
father Philip Pope. It is all very much appreciated!  

 
CCAGC and Veritas both are in open enrollment! If you have 

interest in enrolling, contact Erin or Morgan. 
 

Rosedale International in Columbus, OH, is a growing mission 

agency committed to nurturing, equipping, and sending disciple-
makers of Jesus among the least reached. They are currently 

seeking a dedicated and detail-oriented Administrative 
Assistant to join their Short-Term Programs Department. This 

is a full-time, hourly position with a comprehensive benefit 
package. Interested candidates should contact 

humanresources@rosedaleinternational.org for more information 
or to request an application. 
 

Helping Hands is purchasing items to make 700 Hygiene Kits 

for CAM.  Each kit contains a bath towel, 2 wash cloths, soap, 
toothbrush, toothpaste, shampoo, deodorant, a comb, nail clipper 

and handkerchief, all in a drawstring bag.  Cost is approximately 
$9.50 per kit.  If you would like to donate to this project, please 

write check to Cherry Glade, earmarked "Helping Hands.”  Kits 
are sent by sea containers to Syria, Yemen, Liberia, Nicaragua, and 

other countries. 
 

If you would be interested in hosting a Japanese student from  

July 24-August 16 through LABO International, please call Karen 
Yingling at 814-327-0024.  These students range in age from 14-

18 and the host child should be within 3 years of their age. For 
more information, you can talk to Evie Maust. 
 

Birthday congratulations to the following this week:  

Tyrell Maust, Lea Custer, Carla Yoder, Robert Stark, Carrie Frantz, 

Ja’el Hall, Sharon Mast 
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9:30 am – Sunday School 
10:30 am – Worship Service 

10:30 am – KidStuf and FirstLook 
 
 

   Worship Leader ..................................................... Nathan Mast 

 Message ................................................................ Robert Stark 

 Message Title .......................................................  “Poured Out” 

 Message Text .................................................... Lamentations 2 

 

 Today: Youth Group at Tim and Cheryl Bender’s at 5PM 
 Tuesday: Helping Hands Area-Wide Comforter Knotting here from 

9AM-3:30PM with a covered dish lunch. Come enjoy the 
fellowship while we help those in need! 

 Friday: Youth Group Bible Study at Danny and Darla Tice’s 

 Saturday: Softball open season tournament 
 

 Next Sunday: Rosedale Chorale will be presenting “Heaven 

Bound” at Oakdale in Salisbury at 6PM. The program includes 

compositions ranging from the classics to contemporary and is 
free and open to the public. An offering will be received. 

 

Weekly Call To Prayer 
-Pray for restoration, healing, and comfort within out 

congregation, that we may learn to grieve, to mourn with those 
who mourn, and seek Jesus on the path of sorrow.  
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If you have an announcement to put in the bulletin, submit it to 

admin@cherryglade.org by 8:00 am Friday. Any announcements received after the 
deadline will be placed in the following week’s bulletin. 

 

                                     If you are interested in having your own church mailbox                                
                                    or would like your church mail sent directly to your home, 

contact admin@cherryglade.org. 
 

                             Church Building Reservations: To reserve any church                            
            facilities, contact admin@cherryglade.org 

 

                                         Network Calls: Contact Beth Beitzel at (301) 616-8887 or                                                    
                                       Darla Tice at (301) 895-3949. If you are on the church 

network                              network would like to hear the latest messages, you can                          
                                      call “One Call Now” at (877) 698-3261. To sign up for               

                 text alerts, text #cgnetwork to 22300. 
 

                                      Lost and Found Items are kept in the Welcome Center drawer  
                              closest to the glass walkway in the Narthex. L&F coats are                                           

                            hanging on the coat rack closest to that Welcome Center.   

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events                      
 

May 3: Youth Group Volleyball Night with Mt. View Youth Group at 
7PM at Mt. View Gym 

 May 5: Youth Group at the church at 5PM and committee meeting at 
7PM 

 May 9: FAPC Meeting 
 May 10: Youth Group food prep and devotionals at 7PM. Place TBD. 

 May 10: Jr. Youth Mystery Supper 
 May 12: Youth Group Chicken Alfredo Fundraiser Meal after the 

church service 
 May 17: Youth Group hiking at Fork Run, meet at the church at 

6:30PM 
 May 24-26: Youth Camp at Camp Peniel  
 July 21-25: Bible School – if you would like to volunteer, contact 

Jessica Maust or Kara Maust 
 

 
 

Every 1st and 3rd Tuesday from 10:30-1PM: Mom’s Group 

Every 1st and 3rd Tuesday: Leadership Team Meeting 

Every 2nd Friday: Senior Meal 

Every 1st Sunday: Fellowship Sunday 

Every 2nd Tuesday: Helping Hands 

Online Giving  
can be done by 

going to 
www.paypal.me/ 

cherryglade 
or scan the QR code 

 

 

http://www.paypal.me/%20cherryglade
http://www.paypal.me/%20cherryglade

